
NJMIHIA as part of a partnership with the New Jersey Department of Health 
(NJDOH), serves as  coordinator of the Doula Learning Collaborative (NJDLC). 
This new role entails organizing, convening, and coordinating doulas statewide 
to ensure alignment and synergy at the state level. 

In this role, NJMIHIA will host a doula convening and outline its plans for 
collaboration with doulas across New Jersey, unveiling ongoing initiatives 
supporting doulas in NJ FamilyCare. Through interactive workshops, policy 
discussions, and networking opportunities, this event aims to strengthen the 
doula community’s ability to deliver innovative, culturally responsive, and 
sustainable maternal health solutions.
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